
             Department of Mathematical Sciences 

  Professor Wendelin Werner (ETH Zurich), Fields Medallist 2006, 

                                   will deliver the 

       Collingwood Lecture 2014 

                       Randomness and the continuum 

A lecture aiming at enthusing our Mathematics undergraduates and  
                all of you with an interest in probability and physics 

Thursday 30 January at 4:00pm,  Applebey Lecture Theatre W103 


